
    

  

                

From: Totton, Gayle@NAHC 
To: Hildeburn, Chase@Waterboards 
Subject: Kilarc-Cow Creek Hydroelectric Project License Surrender Project SCH# 2013032029 
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2019 3:05:27 PM 

Good afternoon Mr. Hildeburn,
 I have completed my review of the Draft EIR for the above referenced project. While most 

of the document is in compliance, there is a small error in the timeline for Most Likely 
Descendent (MLD) recommendations. The error is in section 4.8.2 (Regulatory Setting), 
subsection 4.8.2.2 (State), Discoveries of Human Remains which cites CEQA section 15064.5 
(e) (2) (A) on page 4-193. Public Resources Code section 5097.98 (revised) states that the MLD 
has 48 hours after being allowed access to the site to make recommendations. We would 
appreciate it if you could make that change. 
Thank you, 

Gayle Totton, M.A., Ph.D. 
Associate Governmental Program Analyst 
Native American Heritage Commission 
(916) 373-3714 
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